
Pia Møller Martensen is retiring from Aarhus University. 

On this occasion, the Department of Molecular Biology and Genetics invites colleagues, friends 
and family to a reception.

Time
Friday 30 August 2024
13:00-15:00

Venue
Canteen, building 1873-118, University City
Please register by Thursday 22 August.

SIGN UP: CLICK HERE

Best wishes

Erik Østergaard Jensen 
Head of Department

FAREWELL RECEPTION 
Pia Møller Martensen

https://events.au.dk/farewell-pia-martensen



